Anya Grahn

From: Rick Kuhle <rkuhle@vestar.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 05, 2018 4:40 PM
To: Anya Grahn

Subject: Historic Kimball Garage

Anya, this will serve as our family’s objection to any “Roof top bar” being allowed in any form on the old Kimball Garage.
We as Old Town residents have enough issues with noise reverberating through our area and don’t deed this. | will not
be able to make the planning commission meeting but please put 713 Norfolk as totally against it.

\Vx Rick Kuhle
Chairman and CEO
Vestar 2425 East Camelback Road | Suite 750
Phoenix, AZ 85016
Office: 602.866.0900

rkuhle@vestar.com




